Spartan Spinners—January 17, 2024--NOW--Notes on Wednesday

Greetings Spartan Spinners!

It's a new year and a lot of exciting events are coming up. We hope you will get on
board and support your club by gracing us with your attendance. We need each and
every one of you to help keep this club strong and moving forward. That being said,

on Thursday, January 18 at 7 pm, Vice President Ben Grizzard is calling a meeting
regarding recruitment. The meeting will be held in the Cannon Room at St. James
Methodist Church. Please enter on the Savoy Street side of the church. This is a very
important meeting, please try and attend and share your thoughts on how we can make
recruitment a success for our club.

New dance lessons will begin in February for both the Spartan Spinners and the Peach
Blossoms square dance clubs. Spartan Spinner's classes begin on February 8 and
Peach Blossoms' classes begin on February 13. Please get the word out.

Our next dance will be this Saturday, January 20, 7:30 pm with Tom Pustinger calling at
Holy Communion Lutheran Church. Please bring a snack to share. Also the recycle
shop will be open. Shop for some attire to complement your square dancing wardrobe.
It's by donation and the funds support our club.

On February 3 we will be having our Hobo Dance. This is an annual affair with Hobo
Stew being made by Nancy Pustinger. But she needs your help. Everyone who
attends, please bring a can of vegetables or beans to help Nancy make the stew. It's a
fun evening, please wear your best hobo outfit and enjoy eating the stew out of a tin
can! Make sure you put this on your calendar. Also we collect food for student
backpacks that the church makes for the community. See attached flyers for more
information.

Peach Blossoms will have one more week of classes next Tuesday, January 23 at 7
pm. This class will prepare for the students' graduation which is at their next dance,
Friday, January 26 at 7:30 pm with Tom Pustinger calling at Inman Methodist Church.
Please come out and support these new students and enjoy a night of dancing.

See you soon in the square!
Pamela K. Hall, CAP-OM

Secretary
Spartan Spinners Square Dance Club



